Good Morning,

Please see the attached correspondence on behalf of Space Rider Corporation, owner of 253, 255, 257
Grey St, relating to Item 2.2 (Property Standards Related Demolitions) on the Agenda for the April 12t
CPSC meeting. Please confirm receipt of the attached correspondence at your earliest convenience and
advise if we are able to address the Committee on this matter to answer any questions.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards
Harry

Harry Froussios, BA, MCIP, RPP
Principal Planner

ZELINKA PRIAMO LTD.



